[bookmark: _GoBack]Tessa Lindsay-Smith was presented with a certificate on April 20th 2016 by the Mayor Taunton Deane in recognition of her work, and that of her late husband, Bill, on the recognition of a need for the 30mph speed limit in Ford Street, and the subsequent coordination of Community Speedwatch.

[image: C:\Users\Dalton Family\Documents\Ford Street\for working on\P4200001-1[1].JPG]
image1.jpeg




